
Please note that your child’s break time may be 
different in order to maintain social distance. Your 

child’s teacher will explain this to families and 
students if that is the case. 

 
 
February 24, 2021 
 
Dear Jefferson Students and Families,  
 
First and foremost, I hope everyone in your family is well. According to your response to the Jefferson 
School District Survey, you have elected for your child to remain in Distance Learning for the 
remainder of the 2020-2021 school year. This information pertains to 5th and 6th grade students only. 
As we receive more information regarding 7th & 8th grade students, we will communicate with families 
and students.   
 
Your child will maintain their current schedule and classes, five days a week. As a reminder, schools 
starts promptly at 8:25am. Please make the necessary arrangements to ensure your child is 
prepared with all of their materials upon logging in to their Zoom session in an effort to maximize the 
time spent with the teachers. Beginning March 3, 2021, families electing for In-Person learning will 
begin sending their children to school. In-Person students as well as Distancing Learning students will 
be receiving instruction simultaneously. We ask for your patience as we teach them campus safety 
protocol and routines. Furthermore, due to more students being on campus, break times will be 
staggered, which could affect your child’s ten minute break time.  
 
We realize that these are unprecedented times, and we are 
cognizant of the social and emotional impact on our 
students. We will continue to place a great emphasis on 
social and emotional development, as well as providing an 
environment rich in academics. We are excited to have 
students in our classrooms and on campus. 
 
As always, please reach out to Jefferson School at (209) 
835-3053 with any questions.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

Alyssa Wooten 

 
Alyssa Wooten 
Principal 
 

 


